
 

 

Welcome to the Open House for the South Red Bud Lane Improvement Project. We appreciate you 
taking the time to view the details of this project and welcome you to contact our project team if you 
have any questions.  



 

 

The City of Round Rock has begun designing improvements to Red Bud Lane from Evergreen Drive to Gattis 
School to improve mobility through the corridor by adding capacity and providing improved access and safety 
for walking and biking. 



 

The City of Round Rock is designing the South Red Bud Lane project as part of the Round Rock 
Transportation Master Plan (TMP). The TMP, which was most recently updated in 2017 identifies 
investments that are needed to address current and future transportation needs. 



 

 

Over the last 25 years, development along the entire Red Bud Lane corridor from northern Round Rock and south into 
Travis County where it becomes Heatherwilde Blvd. has continued to put demand on the roadway. With growth in the 
region not expected to slow, demand is expected to continue. Typically, a two-lane road can handle between 15,000-20,000 
vehicles per day. Traffic counts conducted in November 2019 indicate that in certain locations along Red Bud Lane, volumes 
are near or at capacity and volume projections indicate the amount of traffic will exceed these limits in just a few years. 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

 


